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November 24th 2006 
 

Discontinuation of the Miniature Rotary Coded Switch DRS 1001 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
 
We are fading out the production of our miniature rotary coded switch DRS 1001 (page 
153 in our 2006 catalogue) by summer 2007. There will be no replacement. 
 
 
We offer the opportunity of a last time buy until March 15th 2007.   
 
 
In case of further questions please feel free to contact your local knitter-switch 
representative. 
 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
k n i t t e r – s w i t c h 
 


